
May 12,2005 

Francis Eggert 
Winsted City Attorney 
182 Main A venue West 
P.O. Box 789 
Winsted, MN 55395 

Re: A-7260 Winsted/Winsted Township (Lueck Petition; 120 acres) 
A-7261 Winsted/Winsted Township (Baird Petition; 48 acres) 

Dear Mr. Eggert: 

The Office of Administrative Hearings has granted the petitioners' requests to withdraw the 
petitions in the above-referenced dockets. Therefore, MBA Docket No. A-7260 and MBA 
Docket No. A-7261 are closed. 

IT you have any questions, please contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

CMS:sjh 

c: Brent Mareck, Winsted City Administrator 
Susan Goebel, Winsted Township Clerk 
Cindy Schultz, McLeod County Auditor 



Mr. Brent Mareck 
Winsted City Administrator 
P. 0. Box 126 
Winsted, MN 55395 

Mrs. Susan Goebel 
Winsted Township Clerk 
217 46 Dairy A venue 
Winsted, MN 55 3 95 

Office of Administrative Hearings 
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit 
Christine Scotillo, Executive Director 
300 Centennial Office Building 
658 Cedar Street, Room 300 
St. Paul, MN 55155 

Re: Annexation Petition dated March 10, 2005 

April 25, 2005 

Dear City of Winsted, Winsted Township Board, and Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit: 

Our Petition for annexation of certain lands to the City of Winsted dated March 10, 2005, 
is hereby withdrawn. We specifically request that you take no further action on this Petition 
which was filed pursuant to Minnesota Statutes §414.033, Subd. 5. 

Thank you. 

Alice G. Lueck 

TRAILHEAD LAND DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

By f?tU_f:V~ 




